
 

 

 

March 5, 2025 

February 2025 Notification Summary 

 

Dear providers, 

 

Here are provider notifications we sent last month. You can read these notifications by visiting: 
https://www.hpsm.org/provider/news  

 

• February 3: January 2025 Notification Summary 

• February 4: Contact information per Health and Safety Code sections 1262.8 and 13.17.4a 

• February 5: Upcoming Medical Record Collection 

• February 6: Please Provide Your Accurate Fax Phone Number 

• February 12: Important Updates to Californiaʼs Whole Child Model Program 

• February 13: February 2025 Behavioral Health Provider Availability Reminder 

• February 18: Upcoming Clinical Quality Medical Record Collection 

• February 24: REMINDER: Policies and Procedures for NEMT Services 

• February 25: Required Provider Training and Training Attestation 

 

Direct questions or suggestions to HPSM Provider Services at PSInquiries@hpsm.org. 

 

Thank you, 

The Health Plan of San Mateo 
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